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Memo

To: Lindsey Ozbolt, CDS
From: Holly Myers, Environmental Health Supervisor
Date: September 1, 2015

RE: VA-15-00001 Heric

After review of this Zoning Variance land use application, it appears
that the proposed structure will not impact the existing water source or
septic system. The new garage structure must meet setback of 10 feet
from septic drain field as per Kittitas County Code Chapter 13.04.080.

Holly Myers, Environmental Health Supervisor
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